
 

Join us for our next Special Education 
Parent Advisory Group (SEPAG) meeting 
and learn about the supports/services our 

District provides. We will have a member of 
the Special Education Department 

presenting an overview of Who’s who in the 
Department and where to start when you 

need services. 

 
Thursday, December 15th, 2022 at 

6:30pm 
We will meet in the boardroom at the 
Eileen Abbott Central Administration 

Building 
206 East Holly Avenue 

Sewell, NJ 08080 

 
Visit the SEPAG page on the WTPS website or 

email wtpssepag@gmail.com for more 

information. 

https://www.wtps.org/Domain/2591  

 
Please fill out a brief survey about how we can 

help you or if you have any questions by going to 

the link in the qr code.  

 


